
Westmoreland Broadband Advisory Committee meeting 
January 15, 2019 
The warm kitchen, Town Hall 
5:00 p.m. 
 
Members present: John Snowdon, Chris Ballou, JJ Prior 
 
 
Others present: John Bridges 
 
John Bridges described what the town clerk’s office needs in order to communicate with the State of New Hampshire. 
The internet connection and much of the networking hardware is 17 years old and will not support a Virtual Private 
Network (VPN), which is necessary for the state.  
 
General discussion ensued about possible business partners and different infrastructure models, including 
recognizing that wireless options may exist in Vermont towns across the river. 
 


